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Public Comments

Meyers Water Company P21-00091-UP
Planning Commission Hearing — May 4, 2022



From: Gallina, Charlene

To: Gallina, Charlene
Subject: RE: Meyers Water Company requested Use Permit
Date: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 10:55:12 AM

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Laura Crosby <laura.crosby@me.com>

Date: Sun, Nov 7, 2021 at 7:26 PM

Subject: Meyers Water Company requested Use Permit
To: <sean@Ilakassociates.com>

Cc: Joe Skaggs <sealco4@gmail.com>

Hi Sean,

I was just in receipt of the notice of request from Meyers Water Company, Use Permit #P21-
00091UP.

While | have no issue with the first action proposed (emergency repair and development of a
water distribution system), the second action is one of which I am diametrically and
vehemently opposed (build a 3 bedroom residence on the second floor).
Why should the property owners on Milton Road be responsible to bear the cost to build a
residence that has no bearing nor correlation with operating the existing well? It appears as
though the operator of the well is looking to take advantage of an exemption.
In the end, the homeowners pay for this requested permit. It needs to be amended.
Please advise as to how | can further challenge this proposal.
Thank you for your assistance.
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